
News story: Dame Glenys Stacey
selected as preferred Chair for Office
for Environmental Protection

Following a rigorous process conducted in accordance with the Ministerial
Governance Code on Public Appointments, Dame Glenys has been selected as the
preferred candidate to Chair the new independent body.
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